
                                                               
 
 

 
 
 

Name: Amy Brittan 

Contact: Site Supervisor 

Phone: 02392 446098 

04 January 2018 

Dear Resident,  

Re: Replacement of new flood and erosion defences along the River 

Wallington 

I am writing to inform you of the upcoming flood and erosion defence replacement 

works that are due to commence along a stretch of the River Wallington on the 22nd 

January 2018. 

Where is this happening? 

The erosion barrier is located either side of the sheet pile wall on the outside bend of 

the River Wallington, adjacent to 53 Wallington Shore Road. 

Why is this happening? 

The erosion barrier, which is formed of a gabion basket retaining wall, has reached 

the end of its serviceable life and is no longer maintainable. It requires replacement 

to reduce the risk of erosion and to manage the flood risk further upstream at 

Wallington Village. The works are to be funded by Fareham Borough Council and 

supervised by the Eastern Solent Coastal Partnership. 

What is happening next? 

P T Contractors Ltd. has been appointed by Fareham Borough Council to undertake 

the like-for-like replacement of the erosion barrier. Works are due to commence on 

Monday 22nd January 2018 and are expected to take approximately 4 weeks to 

complete. 

Due to the limited amount of space available at this location, a traffic management 

plan will be implemented to allow for the safe delivery of materials to the site 

compound adjacent to the works. To minimise disruption to local residents and users 

of Wallington Shore Road, the traffic management will be removed on completion of 

each delivery. 

Throughout the duration of the works you will see the existing poor conditioned 

erosion barrier being removed and replaced with a like-for-like gabion basket 



                                                               
 
 

 
 
 
retaining wall. These works will happen during daylight hours: 0730-1630, Monday-

Friday. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your co-operation with these works. If you 

have any queries about this letter, or would like further information on the upcoming 

operation, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amy Brittan 

Site Supervisor – Fareham Borough Council 

 

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter for further updates: 

EasternSolentCoastalPartnership @EasternSolentCP  

 


